CONFIDENTIAL

10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary 15 April 1988

VISIT TO CANADA

Thank you for your letter of 14 April enclosing a copy of
the Ottawa telegram setting out proposals for the Prime
Minister's visit to Ottawa on 22 June.

I think that the Prime Minister would be content with the
programme proposed but would certainly not wish to add to it
given that she will be returning overnight to London for
Cabinet, Questions and a statement on the Economic Summit.

You are already, I think, giving thought to the draft of
the Prime Minister's speech to the Canadian Parliament.

C. D. POWELL

Lyn Parker, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office
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